
CITY COLLEGE 
102/1, Raja Rarnmohan Sarani, Kolkata 9 

Notice-29.08.2024 

Thts ts for information of all that a farewell Programme has been arranged on Saturday, the 31* of 
August, 2024 in Room No. 16 at 1:00 p.m. on account of superannuation of our esteemed colleague 
Sn Ajoó Kumar Sahoo, Laboratory Attendant of Physiology Department w.e.f. 31.08.2024 afternoon. 
All teaching and non-teaching staff and students of the College are requested to be present at this 

farewellprogramme. 
All classes and normal office works will remain suspended on 31.08.2024 (Saturday) at 1:00 p.m.to 

enabie all to attend the farewell programme. 

Copy to: IQAC, V.P., Bursar, Office, Notice Board, 
Staff Room, Depts.(5), Library, Students' Union. 
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